
Road Closure Extension

Due to unforeseen delays in the project beyond the control of Louis W. Bray Construction, the Main
Street, Echo Drive and south bound Colonel By Drive closures will extend to March 31, 2022.

The following streets will remain closed:

 Main Street: Closed from Colonel By Drive to Greenfield Avenue
 Echo Drive (north of Main Street): The south access is closed, and Echo Drive has 

temporarily become a two-way roadway up to Concord Avenue until construction is 
completed.

 Echo Drive (south of Main Street): Is closed to vehicles to/from Main Street, however access 
for pedestrian and cyclists will remain.

 Colonel By Drive: Continues to be closed to unauthorized vehicles southbound from Daly 
Avenue to Hawthorne Avenue. Northbound lanes remain open. 

 
Authorized service vehicles  for  the Rideau Canal  Skateway may on occasion access the Concord
Chalets on the skate way via the plaza area at Daly Avenue.

Prolongement de la fermeture de la route

En raison de retards imprévus dans le projet indépendants de la volonté de Louis W. Bray 
Construction, les fermetures de la rue Main, de la promenade Echo et de la promenade Colonel By en 
direction sud se prolongeront jusqu'au 31 mars 2022.

(above bullets added here, in French)

 
Les véhicules de service autorisés pour la piste de patinage du canal Rideau peuvent à l'occasion 
accéder aux chalets Concord sur la piste de patinage via de l'avenue Daly.
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